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Reminders 

PE 
Please make sure that 

your child comes to school 
in their PE kit on a Friday. 

 

Library 
Please make sure your 

child brings their Library 
book every Friday! 

Uniform 
Please ensure that your 
child comes to school in 

the correct uniform 
(please see the attached 

sheet) 

Water Bottles 
Please ensure that your 
child brings their water 

bottle to school every day. 

Welcome back!  
We hope that you had a lovely Easter break and if you celebrated Eid last week we hope you had a wonderful time 

celebrating with your families. 
Our topic for this half term is “Minibeasts” and the children will be finding out if all minibeasts are scary! 

 Last week, we had a special delivery of caterpillars and the children are very excited to watch them grow and 
change into butterflies!  

 

 Literacy 
 

This half term, the children will begin to practise 

writing their names and forming letters correctly. It 

is really important that you help your child with this 

at home so that they are starting to get ready for 

wwhen they in Reception. 

In phonics, all of the children are now learning the 

letters of their alphabet and their sounds. 

The children are continuing to listen to the sounds 

in words and blend the sounds together.  

 

Maths 

 
This half term, the children will be: 

- organising and sequencing events 

- Using positional language 

- Looking at more/fewer 

- Recognising and naming 2D and 3D 

shapes 

- Continuing to count with the numbers in 

the correct order, recognise numbers and 

talk about number patterns 

 

. 

If your child is unwell then please 

ring the Nursery on 01782 237125 

 

Reading 
Thank you to the parents who read daily with their 

children and complete the reading diaries. 

Please can I remind all parents that you must 

spend time every day helping your child talk 

about their story and then sign their reading 

diary. 

Please return your child’s reading book every day. 

If books are not brought back to school you will 

have to pay a £5 fine.  

Please read every night with your child at home. 

RE 

In RE, the children will be learning about special 

religious places. To help the children gain a better 

understanding, we shall be organising a visit to a local 

Church and Mosque.  

More information to come soon. 



St Mark’s School Uniform 

 

Blue Jumper 

 

Blue Cardigan 

 

White Polo T-Shirt 

 

Grey or Black School Trousers 

 

Grey or Black School Dress 

 
 Grey or Black Boys Shorts 

 
Blue Summer Dress 

 

Grey or Black School Skirt 

 
Girls Shoes 

 
Boys Shoes 



 


